
 
 
 
                                                                                                         6JSC/BL/18/DNB response 
                                                                                                                         2 October 2014 
                                                                                                                               Page 1 of 1 
 
 
 
To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: Susanne Oehlschläger, DNB Representative 
Subject: “Between”, “Before” and “After” dates (Revision of RDA 9.3.1.3) 
 
 
 
 
 
DNB thanks BL for this proposal. We agree with option 1 of the proposal. 
Nevertheless, we would like to point out that due to their language dependency both options do not 
contribute to the internationalization of RDA. 


